
SWEDEN Exchange Program 2017-18 

The Exchange Program between Cyber Gymnasiet, Sweden and The Orchid School, Pune 2017 

ŦƻǎǘŜǊǎ ǘƘŜ ǇƘƛƭƻǎƻǇƘȅ ƻŦ άŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŎǳƭǘǳǊŀƭ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ Φ  Lƴ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ŦŜǿ ȅŜŀǊǎ, this 

programme has not only been a memorable experience for the students and teachers, but has also 

provided a forum for exploration of diverse cultures. Each and every student from Class XI in our 

school looks forward to being a part of the Sweden Exchange Program. Our students will be visiting 

Sweden in the month of May 2018 from 3rd to 23rd May. 

Every year, it has been a pleasure for TOS to host the team of students and teachers from Cyber 

Gymnasiet as part one of this program.  This year a team of 13 students visited Pune, India from 

23rd October to 7th November 2017. Their Vice Principal, Annelie Rohlin and teachers - Eva Axelsson 

and Mr Andreas Lindberg accompanied the students on their learning excursion.  

 

 

The Sweden team landed in Mumbai and spent 2 days there getting an exposure to Mumbai city, 

which is often called the financial and commercial capital of India. At Pune, the students and 

teachers were given a warm welcome by the host families. 

 



The students visited The Orchid School and engaged in the classroom learning along with TOS 

students and also participated in the School Sports program, Art, Music & Dance and even tried their 

hands on playing Drums.  

 

 

 
   

 

 

 
   

 

 

 
 

 



 

The culture of Pune encompasses both the traditional Maharashtrian lifestyle that is prevalent in the 

heart of the city, as well as a modern, progressive outlook resulting from its being a hub for 

education and liberal thought. With the intent ƻŦ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ŀ ǘŀǎǘŜ ƻŦ tǳƴŜΩǎ ǊƛŎƘ ƘŜǊƛǘŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ 

culture, the students from Cyber Gymnasiet were taken on a heritage walk organized by Indian 

National Trust for Art and Cultural Heritage (INTACH). They also visited the Zila Parishad School in 

Wablewadi and visited CYDA - A centre for Youth Development and Activities.  

 

 

 

After a two week of learning and understanding of the Indian school life and practises, experiencing 

a new culture, and forming new friends, our guests from Cyber Gymnasiet left for Sweden on 7th 

November. 

Click here for more pictures 

http://www.theorchidschool.org/Gallery/Details/1207

